WAV ELLCOMMUNITY
JUNIOR SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs C.J. Greenaway

21.5.14
Dear Parents and Carers,

WAVELL BIKE DAY
THURSDAY 3%? JULY.

Once again we are getting ready for our Bike Day and hope that the weather will be
kind!

All children are invited to cycle to school with members of their family. For every
member of the family cycling to school the child will be given a raffle ticket which is
put into a hat. The winning tickets will win cycling themed prizes.

Once at school you are invited to share a French breakfast of croissant and juice with
us as we celebrate the Tour de France in Yorkshire.

In school, during the day, there will be a variety of activities for the children related to
safe cycling.

Remember the more people from each family cycling to school means a better chance
of winning the prizes.

Wavell Junior School, along with the other schools on the Garrison, will be
closing at 1:15pm on the afternoon of Friday 4™ July. This is to ensure everyone
gets home safely before the crowds arrive for “Le Grand Depart” on Saturday
5t July. Please ensure your child is collected at 1:15pm.

Yours sincerely

Corby, Crasmnnrsy

C J Greenaway.
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